
Dear Canterbury Citizens, 
 
The Cemetery Trustees  have updated the by-laws for the town cemeteries. We asked for your 
help and input when we originally developed these by-laws and we are asking once again for 
your guidance. 
 
Please join us on August 25 at 7PM at the Meeting House for a review and discussion of our 
suggested changes. 
 
 
John Goegel 
Sam Papps 
Jan Cote 
Canterbury Cemetery Trustees 
 
Kent Ruesswick 
Canterbury Cemetery Sexton 
 
 


